
FOR A CAUSEFOR A CAUSE
CheersCheers

Cheers for a Cause 2023
Thursday, November 9, 6-9 PM
Wild Heaven West End Brewery 

1010 White St. SW
Atlanta, GA 30310

Contact Mackenzie Harkins: mharkins@the3keys.org or 404-277-3788

Event proceeds support
the residents at 3Keys.
www.the3keys.org/cheers

SPONSORSHIPSPONSORSHIP
OPPORTUNITIESOPPORTUNITIES
PRESENTINGPRESENTING
SPONSORSPONSOR
$7,500$7,500 SUSTAININGSUSTAINING

SPONSORSPONSOR
$5,000$5,000

PARTNERPARTNER
SPONSORSPONSOR
$1,000$1,000

HOSTHOST
SPONSORSPONSOR

$500$500

10 event tickets

Title sponsor of event

Premier recognition on
3Keys website, social
media platforms and
annual report

Company logo
prominently displayed
on event materials

Recognition at event,
including company
logo prominently
featured throughout
event

Opportunity to provide
branded promotional
item for guest gift bag

8 event tickets

Recognition on 3Keys
website, social media
platforms and annual
report

Company logo
displayed on event
materials

Recognition at event,
including company
logo featured
throughout event

Opportunity to provide
branded promotional
item for guest gift bag

4 event tickets

Recognition on 3Keys
website, social media
platforms and annual
report

Company logo
displayed on event
materials

Recognition at event

2 event tickets

Recognition on 3Keys
website, social media
platforms and annual
report

Company logo
displayed on event
materials

Recognition at event

mailto:mharkins@the3keys.org
www.the3keys.org/cheers

